
Hi Benoit, 
 
I hope you had a successful charter season this summer. 
 
I have been in contact with Mr Miller and he is keen to return  back to you again in July 2019 
 
Wow,!  what a team you have been to Mr Miller,  thank you. 
 
I would like to touch base  with you. Please let me know  when you're free for a quick call. 
 
 
 
My very best, 
Pila 
 
Pila Pexton  
Luxury Yacht Charter Specialist 
 
Merle Wood & Associates 
One Washington Street 
Newport Shipyard 
Newport, RI  
C: 401-862-1977 
D: 401-619-4111 
 
 


